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Jane Tucker

Subject: Haweswater Planning applications 3/3021/0660 and 3/2021/0661

 
 

From: John Macholc  
Sent: 3 November 2021 16:43 
To: Ministry of Housing, Communities and Local Government 
Subject: Haweswater Planning applications 3/3021/0660 and 3/2021/0661 
 
Dear Sir/ madam, 
 
In line with legislation Ribble Valley Borough Council are bound to inform the Secretary of State when receiving 
planning applications which are accompanied by an Environmental Statement. An application has been received 
from United Utilities for the above sites. 
 
The documents associated with this planning application can be found on the Ribble Valley Borough Council website 
by following the link below: 
 
Planning Application - Ribble Valley Borough Council 
Planning Application - Ribble Valley Borough Council 
 
Following recent discussion with the applicant it is anticipated that an addendum to the ES to reflect various 
changes will be submitted within 1 month. I will endeavour to send the changes direct  to yourself. 
 
I trust this is of assistance. If you require anything further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
John Macholc 
 
John Macholc BSc Hons DipTP DMS MRTPI 
 
Head of Planning Services 
 
Ribble Valley BC 
 
 


